
From: Liz McKnight  
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 6:04 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Support the environment  
 

To whom it may concern: 

We too - Liz and Doug McKnight - urge the Islands Trust to return to their original mandate 

to preserve and protect the environment and make your policy decisions through that lens. 

If not, we will be victim to increasing densification, and human demands on the natural 

resources and ferry services. We are at very real risk of destroying the attributes about the 

Gulf Islands and the reason why many of us moved here. Once gone, it can't be restored. 

 

 

We are not writers but we are saying as best we can that we are very worried about the future 

of e environment on Gabriola. 

 

 

Sincerely  

Liz and Doug McKnight 

 

Sent from my iPhone 




